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66TH ANNUAL MEETING CASH PRIZE WINNERS
Congratulations to our random drawing winners. The grand prize of $1,000 went to Alexis Smith of Novinger and the 
$500 prize went to Judy Schmitter of Queen City. Thanks to everyone who participated in the meeting. The $10 bill 
credit was applied to your July bill. Below is a list of the ten $100 winners:

•	 Danita or Cody Gashwiler, Novinger
•	 Dana Donaldson, Memphis
•	 Robert or Joyce Baldock, Unionville
•	 Steve or Mary Findling, Greentop
•	 Brian Erickson, Unionville

•	 Michael or Amy Homann, Livonia
•	 Casey or Doug Leach, Unionville
•	 Brittnie Parrish, Green City
•	 Walt Marlowe, Memphis
•	 Michael or Kristy Harlan, Novinger    Alexis Smith        Judy Schmitter

660-328-6630
660-465-2535
660-947-2085
660-947-2306

PAVLIN, ERIC
FABIANSKI, BARBARA
RAY, CODY & JESSLYN
SPENCE, WANDA

NEW DIRECTORY LISTINGS

SMART RURAL COMMUNITY RIBBON CUTTINGS

NEMR was recently named a Smart Rural Community (SRC) provider by NTCA-The Rural Broadband Association. As 
a result of this national recognition, the communities NEMR serves are being celebrated as Smart Rural Communities. In 
late June and in early July, ribbon cuttings took place in Unionville, Green City, and Novinger. The mayors, city workers, 
community leaders, county commissioners, business owners, NEMR board of directors, employees, and more were in 
attendance. Each community received a certificate of recognition and a metal sign with the SRC logo, city name, and the 
NEMR logo to display. NEMR plans ribbon cuttings in more communities throughout the summer. To learn what it means 
to be a Smart Rural Community, visit: nemr.net/smartruralcommunity. 

Unionville Green City Novinger

•	 Set up two-factor authentication. Add extra security to receive alerts from un-
recognized logins. Both are found in your account's settings page. 

•	 Change your password often and make it long. Create a phrase or sentence. 
The longer the password, the longer it takes a hacker to crack it. 

•	 Search for your own name on Facebook and see if a second account appears 
that you did not create. Hackers like to clone accounts by snipping pictures from 
your account and adding your information. If you find a fake account, report it. 

•	 Never accept a friend request from an unknown person or a friend                                                                                                                      	
without verifying the request.

All too often you receive a Facebook friend request from someone you already know is your 
friend. Or, you get a message from a friend informing you that they have received a friend re-
quest that you did not send. Getting hacked is frustrating to say the least. Below are some ways 
to protect your Facebook account. Remember you can report any fake or hacked accounts at 
facebook.com/hacked.

FACEBOOK ACCOUNT HACKED?
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Old School
Meets NEW
SCHOOL

PUT NEW INTERNET ON YOUR SHOPPING LIST 
Old school classics like notebooks and colored pencils are still 
around. But new school technology has moved to the head of 
the class, with most homework now being done on tablets or 
laptops rather than paper.

To help your student succeed, consider upgrading to an A+ 
internet plan from NEMR. We offer super-fast speeds and 
unmatched reliability, so nothing stands in the way of 
completing homework efficiently! 

CALL 660-874-4111
FOR AN INTERNET UPGRADE

718 S. West St., Green City, MO 63545 
660-874-4111 • www.nemr.net

NEMR is an equal opportunity provider and employer.

718 S West Street
Green City, MO 63545

660-874-4111
Toll Free: 1-833-NEMRNOW

www.nemr.net * helpmail@nemr.netRick Kent
Jim Kigar

Mark Grgurich
Dennis Fechtling

Shane Bradshaw
Scott Aylward

Kenneth Hauk, Jr.
Junior Bertram

Michele Gillespie, CEO
Board of Directors

$500 DONATION FOR A GREAT SUMMER
Christina DeRyke and Silvia 
Christen of Green City, receive a 
check for $500 to split between 
two big projects this summer: 
the annual 4th of July celebration 
and Friday movie nights held the 
3rd Friday of each month on 
the square. Also pictured, Sarah 
Rouse, NEMR.

BABYSITTING INTERNET SAFETY
NEMR's marketing manager got the chance to educate 
young babysitters on internet safety during Sullivan County 
Health Department's 
first ever "Babysit-
ting Basics" course 
held at the Com-
munity Center in 
Milan. 

1) Upgrade Your Internet Speed
2) Like & Share a NEMR Facebook Post
3) Review NEMR's Google Business page

BACK TO SCHOOL GIVEAWAYS

SERVICE AWARDS
Michele Gillespie, General Manager, recognized Lori Flesh-
man and Destry Knupp for their years of service at NEMR. 
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3 ways to get entered 3 ways to get entered 
in the random drawing!in the random drawing!

You could win a Dell Inspiron Laptop computer 
or an Apple iPad! 

Promotion 
ends 

8/31/23

30 Years 25 years 


